
New  Bedford  Fire  Department
congratulates  Firefighter
Grimley on his retirement
“The New Bedford Fire Department would like to congratulate
Firefighter Mark Grimley for his 27 years of service.

Mark officially retires on Saturday but finished his last
shift this morning at 0800 hrs. Mark spent over 26 years
assigned to Engine Company 7.

The Department and all of its members would like to wish Mark
and his wife Andrea the best of luck in all their future
endeavors and have a happy and safe retirement!”-New Bedford
Fire Department.
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